
From: Brenda Jallits
Sent: Saturday, September 23, 2023 9:40 AM
To: Adam Schull
Subject: Fwd: Food Bank Survey

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Amanda Peters <APeters@tpchd.org>
Date: Tue, Aug 1, 2023 at 10:16 AM
Subject: RE: Food Bank Survey
To: Brenda Jallits <jallitsb@gmail.com>

Thank you we have updated your file. Contact us if you have any additional questions. 

Thanks,

Amanda Peters, RS

Environmental Health Specialist III

Food & Community Safety

253-649-1705

apeters@tpchd.org • www.tpchd.org

Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | YouTube

From: Brenda Jallits <jallitsb@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 11:21 PM
To: Amanda Peters <APeters@tpchd.org>
Subject: Re: Food Bank Survey

CAUTION: External Email

Loading...



Hello.

Just doing my due diligence i.e. annual reporting. Please see the new document attached. No 
changes for ACT - A Common Thread still doing the "mobile" food distribution via our refrigerated truck 
under emergency management and farmer markets to senior living facilities. Updated in 211.

We are working towards a storage warehouse for dry goods and the ability to do smaller portions 
packaging for seniors such as rebagging grapes and fruit but it is under construction. Projected soft 
opening Nov 2023. Still a lot of painting and cosmedic stuff going on, Grants are projected for the end 
of August 2022 for cool room, freezers ect... I am sure there will be requirements once we are able to 
move forward with these projects and funding is secured.

If you need anything else from me please let me know. Also let me know you got this and there is 
nothing else for me to do at this point.

Kind regards

Brenda

253-219-8017

On Wed, Feb 23, 2022 at 11:28 AM Brenda Jallits <jallitsb@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you for your help!

I truly appreciate it. Please find your required documents attached.

Let me know if you need anything else.



On Wed, Feb 23, 2022 at 10:05 AM Amanda Peters <APeters@tpchd.org> wrote:

Thank you for speaking with me today about your operation. Based on our discussion your operation 
will be classified as a Donated Food Distributing Organizations. Under this designation, you will need 
to have a 501 (c) and are required to register annually with the local Health Department but a permit 
or fee are not required. WAC 246-215 Chapter 9 subpart D references the requirements for Donated 
Food Distributing Organizations. The WAC is available online at 
https://www.doh.wa.gov/Portals/1/Documents/Pubs/332-033.pdf

You will need to complete the attached survey so we can create a new file for you. This survey is used 
for all donated food distributing organizations and helps us understand what equipment and sinks are 
available at your location. We use this information and your menu to ensure the minimum health 
code is being met. Once you return the completed survey, we will create a file and reach out to you if 
we have additional questions or concerns.

As we discussed, I have refunded the temporary food establishment permit that you submitted that 
was not needed. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Amanda Peters RS

Environmental Health Specialist III

Food & Community Safety

Tacoma Pierce County Health Department

253-649-1705 (desk)

253-649-1360 (fax)
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Brenda Jallits

President

ACT- A Common Thread

2914 21St Ave Ct SE

Puyallup, WA 98372

253-219-8017
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Brenda Jallits

President
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President
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